16 JANUARY 2015 MINI-FOCUS

Call for Student Posters

When
Saturday, February 28, 2015

Where
Foothill College, Los Altos Hills CA

What

Presentations of research, new approaches to old problems, solutions to problems from mathematics
journals, results of class projects or mathematical modeling contests, historical investigations in pure and
applied mathematics, mathematical topics outside the standard curriculum, or mathematical
investigations arising from internship experiences.

Who
Open to all undergraduate and graduate mathematics students.

Why

The meeting provides a great opportunity to learn about interesting and entertaining areas of
mathematics, as well as to network with other students and professors. Student presenters receive
complimentary registration and Saturday luncheon, plus a free one-year membership to the MAA
or (to those who are already MAA members) a free book.

Details
All posters should be typed, illustrated, and displayed on a board 3 feet tall by 4 feet wide. Posters will be
on view throughout the meeting, including the scheduled poster session.

What to do

Email your name and abstract (2 to 5 sentences), including poster title, name of institution, and name of
faculty advisor, to Professor Kristen Beck (contact info below), by Friday, February 13, 2015. If you
wish to participate or have any questions (e.g., whether your idea is appropriate for presentation, what
size font to use in your poster) contact Professor Beck.

Contact
Kristen Beck, Department of Mathematics, Saint Mary’s College of California, Moraga CA 94575
(925) 631-6298 (Office), kab24@stmarys-ca.edu.

Bonus Conference in honor of the MAA’s Centennial!

Keep an eye out for information regarding an upcoming joint conference with the MAA’s Southern
California section. The date will likely be in early November 2015 at a central California location still

to be determined. Keep checking the section website for details: sections.maa.org/golden.




